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Dear Friend of Olympic Ballet Theatre, 

As Snohomish County’s premier ballet company, Olympic Ballet Theatre (OBT) provides 
professional ballet performances that enrich the cultural fabric of our community. Our mission is to 
engage a broad audience of all ages with an expansive repertoire of classical, contemporary, 
and dramatic ballets. Please consider donating an item for our 2024 Autumn Auction & Dinner on 
Saturday, November 9, 2024, at the Seattle Golf Club! 

Throughout each performance season, OBT delights thousands of patrons in the greater Puget 
Sound area and beyond. Our productions are held at accessible venues with family-friendly 
pricing at the Edmonds Center for the Arts and the Everett Performing Arts Center. OBT is also 
featured in additional Seattle area events, such as the annual Seattle International Dance 
Festival and more. OBT’s 2024-2025 season will present exciting productions, including: 

• The Nutcracker (December 13-23, 2024) 
• Debuts (February 15-16, 2025)- featuring new works by Christopher Stowell and Nadja 

Saidakova 
• Spring Rep (April 12-13, 2025) – presenting excerpts from La Bayadere and a neoclassical 

piece “1 in 10^2,685,000” by company dancer Alberto Gaspar 
• Coppélia (May 10-11, 2025) 

OBT relies on the generous support of our donors and sponsors to sustain our artistic endeavors. 
We hope you can support our mission by donating an item, service, or experience for our 2024 
auction. You can complete the item donation form and email it to marketing@olympicballet.org 
by October 20, 2024. You can also mail the form with your donation to the address below or 
request item pick-up.  

Any donation, large or small, is greatly appreciated! You can also support Olympic Ballet Theatre 
by sponsoring (see the attached sponsor packet) and attending the event! If you have any 
questions, contact marketing@olympicballet.org or call 425.774.7570.   

Thank you for your support of the performing arts in our community. 

Sincerely, 

The Auction Committee 
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